9/1/2021 Jacksonville School District 117 Mail - Masks

Mike McGiles <mmcgiles@jsd117.org>

Masks

1 message
Zachary Scoggins <zscoggins84@yahoo.com> Wed, Aug 25, 2021 at 8:32 PM

Reply-To: Zachary Scoggins <zscoggins84@yahoo.com>
To: "mmcgiles@jsd117.org" <mmcgiles@jsd117.org>

Hello Mr. McGiles,

| am sending this email to thank you and the school board for allowing me time to speak and express my feelings. | am
extremely concerned about my children wearing the masks | was wanting to see if you send me a file of the FOIA and
also | would like to get a copy of the video from the meeting last night 8/25/21 if you have any questions either email me
back or you can call me at 217-408-6722

Thanks
Zachary Scoggins

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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9/1/2021 Jacksonville School District 117 Mail - JSD 117 FOIA Response

Mike McGiles <mmcgiles@jsd117.org>

JSD 117 FOIA Response

1 message

Mike McGiles <mmcgiles@jsd117.org> Wed, Sep 1, 2021 at 2:47 PM
To: zscoggins84@yahoo.com

Mr. Scoggins,
Attached please find Jacksonville School District's response to your FOIA request.

You may pick up a flash drive containing the information you requested at the JSD117 Central Office located at 211. W.
State Street.

Please respond to acknowledge receipt. Also, please let me know if you have any questions.

Mike McGiles

Mike McGiles

Director of Operations
Jacksonville School District #117
(217) 243-9411 ext. 1124
mmcgiles@jsd117.org

ﬂ FOIA Response - Scoggins - Board recording.pdf
79K
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JACKSONVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT #117
211 W State Street

Jacksonville, Illinois 62650

Office: (217)243-9411

Fax: (217)243-6844

Mike McGiles, Director of Operations RICH HISTORY, BRIGHT FUTURE

September 1, 2021
Dear Mr. Scoggins,

Thank you for writing to Jacksonville School District 117 with your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information
Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.

On August 25, 2021, JSD 117 was in receipt of your request for a copy of the video from the meeting last night 8/25/21.

As the FOIA Officer for Jacksonville School District 117 I am writing to inform you that your request is granted. You may pick up a flash
drive containing the information you requested at the JSD117 Central Office located at 211. W. State Street.

If your request was denied you have a right to have the denial of your request reviewed by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) at the Office of
the Illinois Attorney General. 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a). You can file your Request for Review with the PAC by writing to:

Public Access Counselor

Office of the Attorney General
500 South 2nd Street

Springfield, Illinois 62706

Fax: 217-782-1396

E-mail: publicaccess(@atg.state.il.us

You also have the right to seek judicial review of your denial by filing a lawsuit in the State citcuit court. 5 ILCS 140/11.

If you choose to file a Request for Review with the PAC, you must do so within 60 calendar days of the date of this denial. 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a).
Please note that you must include a copy of your original FOIA request and this denial letter when filing a Request for Review with the PAC.

Sincerely,

ke 70 Ly
Mike McGiles

Director of Operations

FOIA Officer

Jacksonville School District 117
(217) 243-9411
mmecgiles@jsd117.otg

www.jsd117.org
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